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Parish Council: Zoom Link for March meeting: Karen Elliott is inviting you to a scheduled Zoom meeting. 
 
Topic: Belchford & Fulletby Parish Council - Time: Mar 18, 2021 07:30 PM London 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/79007985216?pwd=MFhXeTUxNitUMWhjWUtzTFB0ckdLUT09  
 
Meeting ID: 790 0798 5216 - Passcode: c8ACjA 
 
Belchford and Fulletby Parish Council Report from Meeting on 26

th
 November 2020 

The parish council met remotely in November meeting due to Covid restrictions, matters discussed included agreeing 

a name for and planting some trees in the community woodland, what to do about empty properties in our parishes 

plus several planning applications were discussed and our responses agreed.  The budget for the forthcoming year 

2021-2022 was agreed along with the precept for the same period which will remain the same at £2,940.  We also 

need a new Trustee for the Belchford Public Purposes Charity, volunteers are to be requested via the next newsletter. 

Belchford and Fulletby Parish Council Report from Meeting on 21
st

 January 2021 

Once again the meeting was held remotely with topics being discussed including potholes and the condition of 

Lowfield Lane.  A report was given by the village green committee and also on possible Broadband improvements and 

the clerk was requested to report the condition of the Viking Way in some parts. 

Belchford Public Purposes Charity 
A new Trustee is required for this charity – please contact the clerk if you are in a position to help. 
 
Community Woodland 
Now we have a name – Hayes Furlong.  If anyone is interested in planting a tree for the community or to remember a 
loved one – contact any parish councillor to find out how! 
 
Street Furniture 

Parish Council assets have been inspected, reviewed and minor repair works will be carried out over the next couple 

of months. 

Church Services Belchford & Fulletby 
Services are being held remotely by Zoom – please contact your Church Wardens for more information. 
 
LITTER PICKERS 
To all residents who voluntarily do litter picking in our parishes; it is very much appreciated, Thank you. 
 
Village Green 
Thanks to our colleagues on the village green committee for painting the container and for working with Anglian Water 
to get the post and rail fencing renewed. 

 

 

 

 

BUS SERVICE CHANGES – UPDATES AND REVISIONS 

Due to the Government roadmap for unlocking restrictions between now and summer, there are 
many bus service changes up and coming in the next few months. Our team are working 

hard on roadside information and online updates for these service changes however, due to 

Dates for your Diary 

Parish Council meetings – 18
th

 March, 20
th

 May, 22
nd

 July, 16
th

 September and 18
th

 November 2021. 

Public Purposes Charity Fund 
If you wish to apply for a small grant from the Parish Council 

for a community group please write to the clerk giving an 
explanation of what you would like to spend it on. 

bandfpc.clerk@gmail.com 



the volume of revision and updates, we are unable to send individual parishes notification of 
individual service changes to your area. 

Please keep an eye out on www.Lincsbus.info (https://lincsbus.info/bus-services/lincs-bus-
updates/)  for all service updates in Lincolnshire as this is where all changes will be listed and 

updated. 
For help and advice regarding public transport, please call the Lincolnshire Transport Helpline- 

0345 456 4474 

Vaccination Transport Information – If you have been notified by the NHS that you are able to book an 

appointment for a Covid-19 vaccination and need help with transport, contact the Transport Helpline 

on 0345 456 4474 (Mon -Fri 9am – 6pm, Sat 9:30am – 4pm) 

CallConnect has extended services to enable more passengers and staff to access Vaccination hubs in 

Lincolnshire. Please call 0345 234 3344 for details 

 
 
Contacts for Local Groups 
Metafit (Thurs Evening 5.30pm ) Gill Hodgson  07538 545409 Felting and Contemporary Textiles Group  Karen 07731755033 
Parent and Toddlers: Sue Murfin on 533344 Table Tennis Club:Peter Hughes on 533322 
St Peters & St Paul's Church, Belchford: Church Warden – Barbara, tel 01507 534120 
Village Hall: Bookings Secretary Sue Murfin on 533344 
 
 

 
Parish Councillors: 

John Smith (Chairman), Peter Thompson (Vice-Chairman), Nigel Brigginshaw (Responsible Finance Officer),  
Miranda Brown, Ian Goodall, Paul Morris, Jill Newby, John Leedham, Rob Short and Zach Hendon.   

Full contact details for all councillors can be found on the parish council website  
https://belchford-fulletby.parish.lincolnshire.gov.uk or from the Parish Clerk bandfpc.clerk@gmail.com 

Census is here - Census Day is 21 
March 

To start your census online, you will need 
your 16-character access code 

About the census 

The census is a survey about all the 
households in England and Wales. The 
next census takes place on Sunday 21 
March 2021. 
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